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Salmon River Run Event 

The Salmon River Run was a great time again this year!  

River flows were pretty ideal, not a lot of debris in the 

water.  It was a beautiful weekend with all the boats 

making it to Buckskin Bill’s. 

We have several great pictures of the event. 

Thanks to Ann and Bill Dutton for chairing this event.  

You are greatly appreciated. 
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  PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE   

Another month has come and gone soon we will be half the way through the year.  The Salmon River Run 

and Jet Boat races were a great success.  Some of us went up early which allowed us to run up river on 

Tuesday and Wednesday ahead of the normal run days of Thursday and Friday.  The water was in pretty 

good shape for the week working up to around 18,000 on the first part of the week and dropping down to the 

low 16,000 by Friday which helps out a lot with a reduction of sticks in the pump. 

Thanks to Bill and Anne Dutton for chairing the run, great job as usual.  Weather for the week started off a 

little cold and wet but by Wednesday the temperature was climbing up and drying out making for Thursday 

through Sunday weather just about perfect. 

     This year for me was the first time that I have participated as a Safety Boat thanks to some of our other 

Safety Boaters for helping me out.  Special thanks to Bob Hays for stepping up to head up the safety boats  

another great  job also thanks to other safety boaters and Sweep Boat – Doug Hadley, Alex Sneddon, Dave 

Horton, Brad Ford, Chad Colton, John Faw , Don Moore, Chris Clemons, Nick Giardina, Steven Batchelder, 

Carl Norton and Bob Hayes.  Great Job of helping out and representing WWA with the Salmon River Jet Boat 

Races in Riggins Idaho, and also big thanks to our club secretary Debbie Thorson for the help she is to me 

and the WWA at this event and all of other duties she works so hard taking care of.   

     Coming up shortly May 18-19-20th  the club will have the Veterans Run at Pittsburg  Landing Hells 

Canyon, which at this time we are still looking for a few captains and their boats to haul some veterans 

around on the river for a day  of fishing and sightseeing.  Last fall veterans run at Pittsburgh was a great time.  

Myself, personally looking forward to this again this year I felt that most all captains had a great time 

providing this trip for some disabled vets who have done so much for this country and us.  The first day the 

WWA will provide captains and boats is Saturday May 19th.  Hopefully Idaho Power projection of their flows is 

for the water to go down, which definitely would help out with the river running and fishing.  We will also have 

more information on this at the WWA general May meeting. 

Safe travels and happy boating catch you on the river. 

                                                                                                               Sincerely Yours 
                                                                                                               John Bryant 
                                                                                                               President WWA 

 



 

  

Calendar of Events 

 

June 11, 2018 - General Membership Meeting   TNT Bar and Grill, 

Nampa, Idaho  

July 9, 2018 - General Membership Meeting   TNT Bar and Grill, 

Nampa, Idaho  

August 13, 2018 - General Membership Meeting   TNT Bar and 

Grill, Nampa, Idaho  

 

September 10, 2018 - General Membership Meeting   TNT Bar 

and Grill, Nampa, Idaho  

September 15-16, 2018 Confluence Run Pittsburgh Landing 

 

October 8, 2018 - General Membership Meeting   TNT Bar and 

Grill, Nampa, Idaho  

October 27, 2018 Hammer Creek Run 

 

November 12, 2018 - General Membership Meeting   TNT Bar 

and Grill, Nampa, Idaho  

December 10, 2018 - General Membership Meeting   TNT Bar 

and Grill, Nampa, Idaho  

 

This is a list of most of our events for the year.  We will have more 

information regarding each event as it gets closer. 

 

 

 

I am always looking for pictures and your stories to put in the 

newsletter.  Send them to White.jayne@westada.org  

Members wishing to place ads are free. Commercial ads are 

$10.00 each month, or $100.00 for a year. If you have an ad 

that you would like run please contact Debbie Thorson. 
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THE COVER SHOP 
Specializing in marine canvas, custom covers & upholstery work. 

                    

10% DISCOUNT ON ALL NEW WORK FOR 

CURRENT WESTERN WHITEWATER 

ASSOCIATION MEMBERS. 

 
Two locations to serve you: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.coversyou.com 

THE COVER SHOP 

205 E 5TH 

Meridian, ID  83642 

(208) 888-5779 

THE COVER SHOP II 

4948 Chinden Blvd. 

Garden City, ID  83714 

(208) 378-2850 

CARPET  TILE  HARDWOOD  VINYL  LAMINATE 

Rod Bradley 
President 

 

4501 Chinden Blvd. 

Boise, ID 83714               208-378-9190 

RCE-1007           FAX 208-378-9196 

www.majestic-flooring.com                   
rbradley@majestic-flooring.com 
 

 
If you would still like to register to be a member please fill out the following form and send it in or if you know of a 

boater that needs more information please give them a copy of this form. 

MEMBERSHIP REGISTRATION 

P O BOX 8922, BOISE ID 83707 
 

Please fill in membership information completely and print plainly to update our records 

Family Membership $50 (includes two votes) 

Single Membership $35 (includes 1 vote) 

 
Name(s): ___________________________________________________________  

Address: ___________________________________________________________  

City, State and Zip: ___________________________________________________  

Phone # ___________________________________________________________  

Email: ___________________________________________________________. 

 

Do you want to receive the Rapids and club alerts by email? Alerts are time sensitive notification  

By checking below I am electing to have the following information EXCLUDED from the Club Membership 

Directory  

All personal Information________ Email address__________ or City, State___________  

This info is for club business and your info will not be shared with non-members or for solicitation. 

http://www.majestic-flooring.com/
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SALMON RIVER RUN 

2018 



 

 

 

 

 

34th Annual Salmon River 
Jet Boat Races 

Many jet boat fans lined the river banks during 
the 34th annual Salmon River Jet Boat Races. 
Some of the race officials remarked that there 
were more people this year than ever. 
 
A huge THANK YOU to all of our safety boat 
captains and crews:  Doug Hadley, Alex 
Sneddon, Dave Horton, Brad Ford, Chad Colton, 
John Faw, Don Moore, Chris Clemons, Nick 
Giardina, Steven Batchelder, Carl Norton and 
Bob Hayes.   
 
Unfortunately we had one boat sink twice in one 
weekend.  That usually doesn’t happen, but both 
driver and navigator were not hurt. 
 
Ryan Rogers set a new time for a down river run. 
Shay and Grady White placed 3rd in the FX class. 
We have a new class of boats running this year 
called the “Kit Class”.  If you want to race and 
don’t know a lot about there is a kit you can 
purchase on building the boat and if can be used 
both as a race boat or a family boat.  It was great 
fun watching them run up and down the river. 
 

RACE THE JOE 2018   St. Maries, Idaho 

Race the Joe was held in St. Maries May 18, 19, 20.  Lots and lots 
of water, looked more like the Oregon Coast than an Idaho river. 
 
Ryan Rogers was top overall over Chad Burns of Canada by only 
8 seconds.  Twenty-five boats raced with drivers and navigators 
from the U.S., Canada and New Zealand.  
 
 

FOR SALE BY OWNER 

Vintage Johnson Seahorse Outboard Motor complete with 
original canvas carrying case. Great project or wall hanger (eBay 
$400-$600) asking $150 obo 

 
 

 
Contact Bob Hays at 208-880-3522 

 

Receiver Hitch - Flash by Fastway Trailer Products – 
 Fits 2” and 2-5/16” with a 6” drop. 
 New in the box. Asking $200 obo.  

    
Cabela’s Smoker / Cooker $20   

 
 

Contact Bob Hays at 
208-880-3522 
 



 

 

 

Internet Addresses 
Idaho Current Streamflows: (New Address) 5-01  

http://water.usgs.gov/id/nwis/current?type=flow&group_ke

y= NONE&search_site_no_station_nm= (enter it once and 

bookmark it!)  

Idaho Power Streamflow Information: (03-02) 

http://www.idahopower.com/h2o/idastream.cfm  

Riverflow Information: 

http://www.idwr.state.id.us/planpol/techserv/flows.htm  

Addresses and Telephone Numbers  

Salmon River Reservations: Slate Creek Ranger Station: 

208- 839-2211  

Hells Canyon Power Boat Reservations: General 

information: 509-758-0616  

Reservations must be made online.  

River & Reservoir Levels: Bureau of Reclamation: 208-334- 

9134  
Bliss Dam Outflows: Idaho Power (Call weekdays only) 208- 388-

2255 

Western Whitewater Association 

P.O. Box 8922 

Boise, ID  83702 


